
2/16/18 

TO: Employee and Occupants 

FROM: Diana Alvarado 
495 Blake Street
New Haven, CT

Ref: Notification of Asbestos Abatement 

There will be asbestos abatement of the 2nd floor, left wing at our 370 Hartford Ave., 
Providence, RI school building starting this Friday, March 2nd, 2018.  The project is expected to 
commence on March 2nd, 2018 and have a duration of one (1 to 2) days. 
During this time, no children under the age of 18 are allowed in or on the 2nd floor left wing 
premises.  Please observe and comply with all barriers and precautions at or around the facility. 

Our local contact of this abatement is Jared Brynes with Atlantic Abatement  and the project 
will be monitored and tested for air quality by ATC, Michael Puyana @ 401-640-2080

Sincerely, 

Diana Perez-Alvarado 
Associate, Facilities
Achievement First, Inc.
917-686-7095

Cc: 
State of Connecticut Department of Health 
410 Capitol Avenue 
Hartford, CT 06134 
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